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PURCHASE SECTION
ICAR-NATIONAL DAIRY RESEARCH INSTITUTE,
KARNAL,

F.No. 24Misc./AAO(P)/2019-20/S(P) : Dated: 10.12.2021

"CIRCULAR

It is to inform that the Rate Contract 2020-21 for purchase of Chemicals, Glassware,

Plasticwares, Liquid Handling System, and Sequencing etc. has been extended up to
31.12.2021 on the initial terms and conditions as enunciated in extension letter No. 1-

1/RC/Chem/2020-21/S(P)-1/7957-8047 dated 08.12.2021.

However, to ensure that GFR provisions are complied with and to ensure smooth

conduct of research activities, Competent Authority has decided the following:-

i) All indents for purchase of Chemicals, Glasswares, Plascticware etc. should be generic.

However, in case where Catalouged Chemicals i.e. of a specific make are required to be
purchased, Indentor may submit the Indent having due justification for the same. The
above proposals should be duly vetted by the DPACs/P| as the case may be.

ii) Rest of procedure mentioned in office order No.1-1/RC/Chem/2020-21/S(P)-1/252-263

dated 23.10.2021 shall remain same. “\
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PS to Director, NDRI, Karnal for kind information of the Director.

The Joint Director(R), NDRI, Karnal.

The Joint Director(Academic), NDRI, Karnal.

The Joint Director(Admn.) & R, NDRI, Karnal.

The Comptroller, NDRI, Karnal.

All Heads of the Divisions/PI, NDRI, Karnal for bringing the circular to the notice of all
Scientists of the Division/Section for compliance.

The Head, SRS of NDRI, Audogodi Post, Bangalore-560 030(Karanataka)

The Head, ERS of NDRI, Block A-12, Kalyani, Distt. Nadia-741235(W.B)

The I/c Computer Centre, NDRI, Karnal with the request that the above circular may
please be uploaded on the Institute website please.



